
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Prairie Ridge Homes Association 
    Spring 2011 Newsletter    

You are invited to the  
 

Prairie Ridge Annual Meeting 
 

Sunday, April 10th 
2:00 – 4:00 p.m. 

Prairie Village Community Center 
7700 Mission Road 

 
Hear a great speaker,  

Learn more about your neighborhood  
Meet your neighbors. 

 
Special Guest Speaker 

Paul Benson 
Associate Curator of Objects  

for the Nelson-Atkins Museum of Fine Art 
 

Mr. Benson will talk about the history, preservation and maintenance 
of statuary like the ones that grace our neighborhood islands. 

 
Dessert and coffee will be served 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Board Positions Open 
 

Would you like to make a difference in your community? 
 

Then join the Prairie Ridge Homes Association Board. 
 

Call Dianne Pallanich for more information.   

 

President’s Letter 
 

March 2011 
 
Hello Neighbors, 
  
I hope you will join us for the Prairie Ridge Homes Association Annual Business 
meeting.  
 
This will be your opportunity to meet the board members and ask those burning 
questions about Prairie Ridge that have been on your mind. 
 
We have one board position open and we will be taking nominations to fill it. 
 
Our guest speaker is very knowledgeable about the island statuary and he will share 
his ideas with us. 
 
Please join us for cake and coffee on April 10, 2011 at the Prairie Village Community 
Center. 
  
See you then, 
Dianne Pallanich 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

       Volunteers Needed 
 

As you know the beautifully kept islands throughout our neighborhood make 
Prairie Ridge a special place to live.  Many volunteers take time to help keep 

them looking their best, but we need more. 
 

 Some volunteers care for multiple islands and some islands do not have 
caretakers.  

 Don’t worry-No mowing is required! 
 

Please consider volunteering just a bit of your time to Prairie Ridge! 
 

Maintenance is minimal and funds are available for planting if needed. 
 
 

Please call Zach Hardy for more information.  

Bulletin Board 
 

Do you need a service done for your home? 
Are you a person who can offer a service to homeowners?

 
Either way, call Carole Mosher  

for referral, or to be included on the list.   
 

 

De-Clutter Your Life! 
 

Need help getting your house in order? 
I can organize and redefine spaces in your home for Spring! 
  
Corinne Lakey 
Interior Designer 
Allied Member, ASID 
913-206-4875 
clakey@audacious-designs.com 



 

    
 
 
    
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Prairie Ridge 
A community of homes bounded by 75th to 79th,  

Delmar to Rosewood 
 

Proud to be on the historic Santa Fe Trail  
in the heart of Prairie Village, Kansas 

 

 

Prairie Ridge Homes Association Board  
 

 

 Dianne Pallanich – President   Zach Hardy - Islands 
 648.1929       385.2055 
    pallanich@sbcglobal.net    zhardy4@aol.com  
 
 
 Marc Montoy – Treasurer     Kelly Henning - Newsletter 
   901.9077       381.2885 
    marc.montoy@gmail.com    henninghaus@att.net    
 
 
 Margie Lundy - Special Events   Carole Mosher – New Neighbor 
 649.3155       381.3108 
       kansaspiggy@kc.rr.com    carole.mosher@att.net 
 

 

 Websites Worth Checking 
   

www.pvkansas.com 
 

Visit the City of Prairie Village website for the most recent 
information about city events and regulations 
 

www.ha-kc.org  
 

The Homes Association of Kansas City is a parent organization for 
many neighborhoods in the metro area.  View newsletters and 
other Prairie Ridge business on-line.   


